
Contact us:   
Office Phone: 231-773-2812     office@connectionpointmi.com 

Office hours: Monday - Thursday: 9AM-3PM 
 

Lead Pastor - Aaron Gregory: aaron@connectionpointmi.com  
 

Pastor (Children’s) - Holly Hazekamp:  holly@connectionpointmi.com 
 

Pastor (Youth) - Matthew Spear: matthew@connectionpointmi.com 
 

Director of NCRC - Sarah Klassen: sarahk@connectionpointmi.com  

Weekly Gatherings:   
Sunday Service: 9AM & 10:30AM 

Kids Service: Sundays Both AM Services 
Youth Group: Sundays from 6-7:30PM 

Things You Should Know!  
 
Connect Cards can be found in the seat-back pocket in front of you!  
Please fill it out, take it to the Welcome Center in the Foyer and grab 
a gift!  We want guests to feel welcome and we hope to see you 
again!  

Prayer Requests can be submitted via the website under the 
Ministries tab.  These prayer requests go directly to Pastor Aaron and 
are confidential.   

The Bridge the Gap Fund sign is across from the Café. If you are 
interested in giving above your tithes/offerings, you may do so by 
putting donations in the box at the back of the sanctuary or by giving 
online.  Please email the church office for more information. 

Church Directory App is available now! If you need help accessing 
it, please contact the church office and we can work on getting you 
set up! 

Further Reflection for 9/29 

1.  What do you do to maintain important 
relaƟonships in your life?  Are these things you can 
transfer to your relaƟonship with Jesus?   

2.  Read John 15:1-17 

        a.  Do you noƟce any repeated words or ideas? 

        b.  What do you think about when you hear the 
word "abide" or "remain?"  Is this something that 
comes naturally to you? 

        c.  What is the result of abiding in Christ? 

3.  Read GalaƟans 5:22-23 

        a.  Are these fruits that you can see in your own 
life?   

        b.  What are some roƩen fruits (fruits that won't 
last) in your life? 

4.  What spiritual disciplines do you think you might 
need to focus on to help maintain your connecƟon to 
Jesus? 

Spend Ɵme in prayer, asking God to help you see the 
areas of your life that may need pruned and for the 
endurance and passion to abide in Him through it all. 

Upcoming Events!  
September 29: Men’s & Women’s Groups will be 
meeting tonight from 6-7:30PM. See a staff member for 
more information.   

September 29: Next Steps Class - This class is 
TODAY! This class is designed to help you take your 
next step spiritually and will meet right after church. 
Please sign up with Pastor Aaron 
(aaron@connectionpointmi.com) or in the Welcome 
Center. Childcare will be provided upon advanced 
request.  

October 2: Connection Point Recovery is launching 
September 10 at 6:30PM, meeting weekly. It is a Christ-
centered, Bible-based, share-group program of recovery 
that is designed to help people connect with God and 
heal from life’s struggles, pains, or habits.   

October 7: MomCo (formerly known as MOPS) has 
resumed for the season meeting the 1st & 3rd Mondays 
of each month from 9:30-11AM in Classroom 101 off the 
gym.  See Pastor Holly for more details. 

October 13: Membership Class - This class is 
designed to explore what our church holds to be true in 
terms of theology, doctrine and what it means to be a 
part of the Church of the Nazarene.  Please sign up with 
Pastor Aaron (aaron@connectionpointmi.com) or in the 
Welcome Center.  Childcare provided upon advanced 
request. 

October 23: Trunk Or Treat is back!! 6-7pm!  We need 
you, treats, & your trunk!  We are accepting candy 
donations as well as parking spot reservations!  Sign up 
in the Foyer!  Wear a smile!  Please keep trunk décor 
kid friendly.  

EXTRA APPLES - We went apple picking last week as 
a way to fundraise for our youth group. Bags are $10 for 
5lbs of apples. We have extra bags of apples, if you’re 
interested to support out youth group, talk to Pastor 
Matt!  


